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Date: May 1, 2023 

 

ADDRESSOGRAPH/ADDRESSOGRAPH-BARTIZAN Imprinter and Related Supplies Phase Out  

 

After decades of manufacturing and selling the Addressograph imprinters into the Healthcare, Retail and 

specialty markets/applications, NewBold will be phasing out the manufacturing and selling of its 

imprinters and related supplies. The final phase out is effective May 31, 2023. 

This decision comes because of demand changes, which in part is primarily due to the advancement in 

technology within these markets. In addition, the ink roller manufacturer closed its operation late 2022; 

therefore, NewBold can no longer continue to produce these products.  

Respectfully 

NewBold Corporation 
450 Weaver Street 
Rocky Mount VA 24151 
 

  

  


